
The  Edinburgh  Reporter  meet
up 5 April 2016 – Filmmaking
on your smartphone

The Edinburgh Reporter is collaborating with The Chronicle to
host a meet up on Tuesday 5 April between 4:00 and 7:00pm to
learn about making movies on your smartphone.

You will learn how to take shots on your phone that you can
use in a movie for personal or other purposes. Whether you are
in news or PR, running a business or simply like filming
puppies we hope that we can help!

The idea is that everyone can arrive or leave whenever they
like but you will learn how to film and edit movies on your
phone. You will learn by doing so bring your phone and make
sure it has enough storage on it to film some footage.

We hope to have a film to show off our work afterwards!!

You can register here. The meet up will take place at The
White House on Niddrie Mains Road.

Although tickets are free, you are encouraged to buy a coffee
or tea from the lovely folks at The White House to help them
cover the costs of our being there.
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